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SHARING CHRIST, FEEDING LAMBS 
 

OCTOBER’S PRAYER 
 

Our hands we fold 
Our heads we bow, 
For food and drink 
We thank You now.         
 Amen 
 
 

SUNDAY SUNDAES 
 
This Sunday, October 10, from 2:30-3:30 pm 
our preschool is inviting you and your family to 
join us for some ice cream in our church 
fellowship hall.  We will provide the ice cream 
and toppings.  You may provide yourselves.!  
This is just a social event for fun.  We will have 
the ice cream pre-scoooped while wearing 
masks and gloves.  We will also put on the 
requested toppings for our guests.  All of the 
tables will be available for social distancing.   
 
 

COSTUMES MAY BE WORN 
 

Since we cannot offer one of our favorite 
centers this month – our costume center – we 
want to let you know that we will allow 
costumes to be worn throughout the month of 
October, as long as a few guidelines are 
followed.  1) the child must be able to 
manipulate the costume him/herself for going 
to the bathroom  2) no extra props related to 
the costume should be brought  3) the child’s 
face does need to be seen and able to wear 
their safety mask with the costume  4) 
costumes should fit well enough to avoid 
tripping, etc. and be clean.   
 

COOLER WEATHER 
 

Please remember as the weather gets cooler 
your child may need a jacket for our outdoor 
play time.  Most of our playground is in the 
shade and the cooler temperatures are really 
felt when we are outside for 10-20 minutes.  
Thank you. 
 

 

 

OPENING & CLOSING SONGS 
 
Our 2 songs that we will sing all year for 
opening and closing go like this: 
 
Opening song: 
Good Morning Lord, It’s a beautiful day 
Good Morning Lord, I’m going Your Way. 
Open my eyes and let me see 
Someone who needs a friend like me 
I know that I can surely be 
Loving, caring, always sharing. 
Good Morning Lord, It’s a beautiful day 
Good Morning Lord, I’m going Your Way. 
 
Closing Song:  
Good bye, good bye, good bye 
Good bye my friends to you. 
God bless you everywhere you go 
In all you say and do!  GOOD BYE! 
 
 

SPECIAL SERVICE & 
ACCREDITATION 

 
This Sunday, October 10 our church will host 
Jim Scriven, from the NW district office.  Jim 
will officially present our re-accreditation 
certificate during the 9:15 am worship service.  
Please join us for the service if you can.  Our 
Education hour with Sunday School and Bible 
classes will follow the service. 
 
 

ALL WORKER’S CONFERENCE 
 
October 20-22 are the dates of our 
professional church / school conference.  Our 
school will be in session that Wednesday and 
Thursday, with no school on Friday!   I will be 
attending the conference for all 3 days, 
however, Becky, Selah, & Emmy will be here. 
 
 

Serving our Savior, 
Bonnie Jean Huset     


